
 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Celebration of Hindi Diwas 

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 

We are pleased to inform you that our institution will be celebrating Hindi Diwas, and on 

14th September will be holiday. Hindi Diwas is observed every year to commemorate the 

adoption of Hindi as one of the official languages of India and to promote the significance of 

our national language. 

All students are encouraged to actively participate in the competitions and showcase their 

creativity. Faculty members are requested to guide and motivate students to contribute to the 

success of the program. 

Let us all come together to honor and celebrate the richness of our national language. 

Best Regards, 

Nirmala Convent Hr Sec School, Sironj 

Website: https://nirmalachs.in 

Handles: @Nirmala Muse 
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